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Dear Chair and Committee Members

Submission to Committee on Vegetation Management (Reinstatement) and Other
 Legislation Amendment Bill 2016 

I am making this submission for a number of reasons. Land clearance in Quensland
 needs to be even more carefully regulated and policed, and transgressors brought to
 court, than is now the case. Any suggestion of making it even easier to destroy our
 natural heritage as well as our agricultural capability by such short-term greed is totally
 unacceptable and worthy only of an LNP government. It is a disgrace for the ALP even to
 be considering such a move.

Yours sincerely

Noel Bird
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